
 
 

 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
GOVERNMENT ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE A 

 
 

INQUIRY TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 

 

In accordance with Sessional Order 4 (14) Government Administration Committee A has this 

day resolved to initiate an inquiry on the following Terms of Reference: 

 

To inquire into and report upon the increased employer contributions by the Government 

into RBF defined benefits schemes as set out in the RBF’s 2015 Annual Report, in particular - 

1. Reasons for the increased funding shortfall; 

2. The risks and implications of the current and any future increases in employer 

contributions to the Government’s budgetary position; and 

3. Any other matters incidental thereto.  

 

 


